PO Box 156 « Minot, ME 04258-0156
Phone: (207)998-2551-Fax: (207)998-4187

NFPA Letter of Compliance

Date: October 6, 2015

To: Zachau Construction

From: Richard Smith

Re: Sprinkler System Compliance Letier

High Tech Fire Protection has retrofitted an existing NFPA 13 sprinkler system for
(L.L. Bean Cheshire Building) located at 75 Northport Drive Portiand, ME. This system is
in accordance with contract # 032015-1.
High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees the design, materiais and workmanship io
meet the reguirements necessary for an approved NFPA #13 Automatic Fire Sprinkler
System per State and local authority.

Sincerely,

Richard Smith

High Tech Fire Protection
207-998-2551
RSmith@htfp.me

Specializing ln Commercial and Resudentinl FLre SprinfRier Suystents
Design + mstaliaiion « inspection * SEIVicE




